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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-157

TO: School District Superintendents
K-12 Principals
Curriculum Directors
Teachers of Computer Science, Mathematics, and
Special Education

FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer
DATE: October 5, 2020

SUBJECT: Public Comment on Proposed Ch. 10 Rules and Standards

WDE SEEKS PUBLIC COMMENT ON
PROPOSED CHAPTER 10 RULES,
WYOMING COMPUTER SCIENCE
PERFORMANCE STANDARDS, AND
MATH EXTENDED STANDARDS

The Wyoming Department of Education seeks public comment on the
Proposed Chapter 10 Rules, Proposed 2020 Computer Science
Performance Standards, and Proposed 2020 Math Extended Standards.
Public comment may be submitted online, in person, or via mail, October
2 - November 30, 2020. The standards documents and proposed Chapter
10 Rules can be found on the Standards Review webpage and at the
links below:

» Proposed Chapter 10 Rules

= Proposed 2020 Computer Science Performance Standards

» Proposed 2020 Math Extended Standards

Send written comments to:


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe8L-0Gq07KIwQKTw6rx8SzBNKpMjDlhn_MEeDARkezoT_bIQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://edu.wyoming.gov/educators/standards/standards-review/
https://1ddlxtt2jowkvs672myo6z14-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Chapter-10-Rules_CLEAN-for-SBE-09.24.20.pdf
https://1ddlxtt2jowkvs672myo6z14-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/FINAL-DRAFT-2020-CS-WYCPS-09.24.20-for-SBE-Public-Comment.pdf
https://1ddlxtt2jowkvs672myo6z14-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/FINAL-DRAFT-2020-Math-Extended-Standards-SBE-for-Public-Comment-9.24.20.pdf

Wyoming Department of Education
Attn: Barb Marquer

122 W. 25th Street, Suite E200
Cheyenne, WY 82002

For more information on standards, contact Barb Marquer, Standards Supervisor, at 307-777-5506 or
barb.marquer@wyo.gov. For more information on Chapter 10 Rules, contact Laurie Hernandez, Director of
Standards and Assessment, at 307-777-3469 or laurie.hernandez@wyo.gov.
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